
September 2022 

 

Dear Families, 

My name is Mrs. Melissa Viall.  I have been teaching at Greene Primary school for 17 years.  

I am looking forward to another fun-filled year of teaching and learning with your children.  

We will begin the year with learning about classroom expectations, procedures and rules 

along with activities to help us get to know each other.   

We also start the year reviewing Kindergarten skills.  We will go over letter sounds, short 

vowel sounds, sh, ch, and th sounds, Kindergarten sight words, writing complete sentences 

and math facts to 5.  We will also be working on listening skills and comprehension.  In 

addition, our class will be learning about the life cycle of a butterfly and 

what it means to be a citizen.  

Below you will find some information about our first grade classroom and 

our daily routines.  I will keep this posted on my webpage throughout the 

year so you may refer to it as needed. 

Daily Routines and other important information: 

 

❖ Breakfast: All students will receive breakfast this year.  A menu is provided each 

month and I will send the copies home as they are made available.  Oftentimes the 

breakfast/lunch menu can be found online before I am given copies to send home. 

 

❖ Folders and Notes and SeeSaw: Each student will have a red folder to bring work 

home in.  I will send important information home in the folder or through SeeSaw.  

You may choose to send me notes in their folder or through SeeSaw.  I will also 

send notes to you in SeeSaw on how your child is doing in school. Please return the 

folder each day. 
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❖ Physical Education:  We will have PE every day.  Students need to wear or bring 

sneakers every day.  

 

❖ Money:  If your child brings money to school for any reason (lunch, book orders, 

etc.) please make sure that it is in a labeled envelope that includes the child’s name 

and my name. 

 

❖ Snack:  We will have a short snack time in the afternoon.  Please send a small snack 

with your child each day.  I will try to keep snacks on hand in case anyone forgets a 

snack.  

 

 

 

I am looking forward to a great year.  If you should ever have any questions or concerns 

you may contact me at school 656-5174 after 2:00, by email at mviall@greenecsd.org, or 

by sending me a note in your child’s folder or through SeeSaw. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

Mrs. Melissa Viall 

 


